

Dear Delaware Valley Riverfront Camaro Club,

The Delaware National Guard and Reserve Emergency Assistance Fund gratefully acknowledges your contribution of \$800. Your generosity will help families of our service members who experience financial challenges related to their military service. On behalf of all military members and their families who will benefit from your kindness, I thank you!

200

Carol A. Timmons Major General

The Adjutant General, Delaware

Delaware Valley Camaro Club C/o Mr. Pete Jamieson, President 2221 Shipley Road Wilmington, DE 19803